
GORDON CEMETERY MASS 
 

 

What a wonderful afternoon the 

community had at Gordon on 

Sunday, November 29.  

Approximately two hundred 

people, including many families 

with young children, were 

present to celebrate Mass with 

Bishop Peter Connors in the 

beautiful bushland setting of the 

Gordon cemetery.   

 

St Patrick’s School choir, along 

with Monica, added to the 

atmosphere with their music 

echoing through the trees and 

surrounds.  As the families arrived and left, there were the sombre sounds of the lone bagpipes on the 

hillside.  It was a special time for families to meet and be together in a place where their loved ones who 

have gone before them rest so peacefully.    

 

Special thanks to the many parishioners who assisted with organising this event so that everything ran so 

very smoothly.  Thank you again to Bishop Peter for being such a support to our Parish community.   

 

Lin Bowers – Parish of Gordon 


